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Please consider this my opposition to HB 4141.  

 

This will do nothing to benefit consumers, farmers or transporters.  

If this type of strategy continues you will end up shutting down our nation. Obviously 

some have not been paying attention to Canada. 

Come together and work for the people.  That is your job. 

Sincerely submitted. 

Lori Shaw 

Keizer, Oregon  

 


